
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The Board of Commissioners of the City of Mt. Juliet will have a Public Hearing on Monday, 

March 11, 2024, at 6:15 p.m., at City Hall, for the 2nd and final reading to consider the following:  

 An ordinance to conduct a referendum to approve increasing the Board of Commissioners 

to seven members and to establish Term Limits. 

 

The Public is invited to attend and comment. 

Kenny Martin, City Manager 

City of Mt. Juliet 

 


